
 

 

17th November 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Boys’ Football Match 

Your child has been invited to take part in 2 x Year 6 football matches: 

Monday 22nd November - against St Cuthbert's on the Field of Os. 

Wednesday 1st December - against St James’, Rusholme on the Field of Os.  

Time: 4.20pm pick up 

Children will be taken over to the Field of Os after school.  

Please can all children bring plastic studded boots, shin pads and warm clothes for afterwards. 

Please also bring a water bottle. Parents/Carers are welcome to come and watch the game. 

Parents/Carers are asked to pick their child up from the Field of Os, promptly at 4.20pm. 

We will need all parents to give permission for their child to take part in this event. Please email 

your permission for your child to attend to k.bentley@oswaldroad.manchester.sch.uk and let us 

know who will be picking up your child from school to take them to the event.  

Kind Regards, 

Kieran Bentley 

Sports Coach 
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